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                       TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
                  ROADWAY CLOSURE-DETOURS 
     3 WEEK CLOSURE OF OCEANPORT AVE-BETWEEN MAIN STREET AND THE EAST 
GATE ENTRANCE TO FORT MONMOUTH/COUNTY ROAD 537  
The Oceanport Police are advising motorists that Oceanport Ave will be closed to all traffic 
between Main Street and the East Gate entrance to Fort Monmouth/County Road 537 
beginning on Monday, March 28th, 2022, for approximately 3 weeks due to repairs of the 
bridge over the Oceanport Creek.  
Detours will be in place at Oceanport Ave, Main Street, County Rd 537 through the Fort, and 
East Main Street in Oceanport. The detour route will also utilize Highway 71 (Broad St), 
Highway 35, and County Road 537 in Eatontown 
Motorists are urged to utilize Highway 35, Seven Bridges Road, or Ocean Ave as alternate 
routes for north/south travel within the area.  Please allow for extra time when travelling in 
the area and follow all posted detours.                                   

       


